
Chester  
Planning Board 

                   
84 Chester Street 

Chester, NH  03036 
Tel. (603) 887-3636  Ext. 105 

E-Mail:  Planning@ChesterNH.org        
 
 
    

Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
The Chester Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 23rd, 
2022 at 7:15 P.M. in the main meeting room at the Municipal Office Building, 84 Chester 
Street to act on the following: 
 
1.  Site Plan Review application of Kevin C. Scott & Annette M. Scott Irrevocable Trust 
(owner) and Glenn C. Gawrys (operator), for a firewood processing operation located at 
the property located at 359 Chester Street (Map 4 Lot 29). 
 
The application document may be viewed during regular business hours in the Town 
Clerk’s Office and the Planning Board Office at the Municipal Office Building.  The 
documents are also available online on the Planning Board’s webpages.  Questions and/or 
comments should be directed to the Planning Board Office. 
 
The meeting will also be broadcast live on Channel 20, and available on the Town's cable 
TV streaming service - go to http://www.vod.chesterctv.com and click "Watch Now".   
 

       Brian Sullivan 
       Chairman 

 
Posted:  ALH  2/4/22 
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M&L 4-29 
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